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From: Richard Barkley (
To: Sharon Johnson
Date: 10/2/02 9:15AM
Subject: APM Form for 2002-099

Sorry for the delay Sharon. I had the form together yesterday, but sent it to Joe Schoppy for his review.
Unfortunately, he left before he got to read it. I just got off the phone with Joe now, so we will proceed as
planned.

Richard S. Barkley, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer, NRC Region I
610/337-5065
Fax 6101337-5349/5354

CC: David Vito
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